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Church Officers 
 

 
 
Newsletter 

This is Parish Newsletter and all contributions and general news items are welcome.  
Letters and comment on events can be included. The deadline for all notices and items for the next 
Newsletter is about Monday, 14th March. Please send items for publication in writing (handwritten, 
typed or email) to ensure correct spelling of names and details. 
 
 

Clergy 

Revd. Caroline Hewlett, The Vicarage, Reeth DL11 6TR  

 

Church Wardens of the Parish 

Mrs. G. Atkinson (St Mary’s) 

Mrs A. Wright (St. Mary’s) 

Mr. N. Guy (St. Mary’s) 

Mr. C. Watts (St. Mary’s) 

Mr. R. Court (St. Andrew’s) 

Dr. J. Wilkinson (St. Andrew’s) 

Mrs. J. Graveson (Holy Trinity) 

 

Parochial Church Council 

Secretary: Mrs. S. Allison 

Treasurer: Mr. R.I. Ford 

 

Contact:- Revd. Caroline Hewlett, 

The Vicarage, Reeth DL11 6TR 

Telephone: 01748 884706 

Please note that the Vicar’s day off is Friday 


